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PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY
IPGw [ —— 77 BEALE STREET + SAN FRANGISCO, CALIFORNIA 94106 » (415)781.4211 « TWX 910.372.6587

H. @. COOKE
SUPERVISOR
GENERAL CONSTRUCTION
PERSONNEL SECTION

August 27, 1973

Mr. L. L. Mitchell

Business Manager

IBEW Local Union 1245

Box 4790 ’

Walnut Creek, California 94596

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

Attached is a letter from Mr. William H. Mick, Line Construction
Department, who is requesting a transfer to the Auburn area for
the reasons and under the cenditions stated in his letter.

This matter has been discussed with Mr. R. A. Storrs of your
office and the transfer has been arranged. If you concur,
Please sign and returnm one copy of this letter.

Sincerely,

HE, Foke,

JACsde
Encleosure

The Union agrees that the above transfer may be made under
Section 301.16 of the Agreement.

LOCAL UNION 1245
INTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF
ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL=CIO

Date September 25, 1973 By M/m%
Lo MITehelT

Business Manager




suzust ¢, 1973

¥r. Hicknan:

I toulé liliz to rzqu:ist & ﬁransf:r to Drum Divizion.
1 an avore that I would have to Transict as a linzman
iT nceessary., 1 also rcalize, I will wailve ,xvv~uua,

this transfer would be at oy rogquost and convicnee
I nave pu“chq d Prosirey in thz Juteh Plat ar:a,

the vory near futurs, plan to make it my pornanind
The location is pmile uo“u“ cst ol JSutecn Tlat--lu=
A P.C. box ~ill oo evailal soonl and Tais a.uiros8s

Torara:d O you. Y Drus ot ad;rvss, is as 1lis
sants llosa.
Thanlzin< you,

Jirccr;l“

e e

willic ol. Lick

CGS
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JAN!

TECETVED [RRM] |
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